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SIGNAL EXPLORATION INC. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING RESULTS 

 

Signal Exploration Inc.’s (NEX-SNL.H) or (the “Company”) held its Annual General Meeting at 11:30 am Pacific 

Standard Time on Tuesday, January 12, 2016. At the Company’s Annual General Meeting, Shareholders 

representing 30.63% of the Company’s outstanding shares re-appointed Barry Hartley, Brent Hahn, Manfred 

Peschke and James McCrea to the Board of Directors, approved the 10-per-cent rolling stock option plan, re-

appointed Saturna Group Chartered Accountants LLP as auditor of the Company for the ensuing year, and 

authorized the directors to fix the remuneration to be paid to the auditor.  

For more information, contact the Company at 778-998-4552. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of 

SIGNAL EXPLORATION INC. 

 

Barry Hartley 
 

Barry Hartley 

President, Chief Financial Officer and  

Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The TSX Venture Exchange has in no way passed upon the merits of this release and has neither approved nor disapproved its contents.  The TSX Venture 

Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. Trading in the securities of the Company should be considered highly 

speculative. 


